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Enhanced Speed Enforcement Program 
Review of First Two Weeks 

 
On June 13th the District placed a POST certified peace officer on duty to enforce the 
District’s 15 MPH speed limit.  This new officer, Matt Sokol, is a veteran Orange County 
Sheriff Deputy currently working in a reserve status with the County.  This reserve status 
enables Officer Sokol to work part time in other areas of law enforcement and for other 
agencies. 
 
Over the first three days of speed enforcement by Officer Sokol, he issued warnings to 
several violators, most of which were either community residents or guests with speeds 
ranging from 26 to 30 mph and a CR&R bin truck speeding at 34 mph.  There were no 
stops recorded for construction or service vehicles with the exception of the CR&R rig. 
 
Staff has received no comments from residents voicing opposition with the new program.  
Attached to this report is a copy of an email communication to the District from a 
resident stating his support for this improved level of service the District is now 
providing. 
 

Speed Cushion Installation 
 

A type of pre-manufactured speed bump was finally approved for use in Orange Count by 
the Fire Authority.  One set was installed at 35345 Beach Road on Friday, June 20th.  
Results of the effect on speed will be monitored for a two-three week period of time 
before the District commits to purchasing and placing more of these units.  The District 
may place as many as ten sets of these speed cushion units throughout the community in 
the near future. 

 


